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Somethings never cease to amaze me. With all due respect, children should not have 

the ability to make such important decisions concerning their future on so many 

levels in a government institution.Right now parental athority has been wisked away 

by the deception of DEI,and this gender nonsence, and the onsite "health clinics". 

Schools are places wher a child should truly be safe and learn the basis of reading 

writing and arithmatic, not be indoctrinated into this psycosis.This is very destructive 

and now you want to not only manipulate our children but give them the power to 

participate in this insanity.No! Get your kids out of these government indoctrination 

centers.I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB3012 

Thank you 

Dianna 


